TARENTUM AREA LIONS CLUB
The Tarentum Area Lions Club
Post Office Box 135, Natrona Heights, PA 15065-0135
		      
                                                                                     May 14th, 2025
To whom it may concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	My name is Jody Shumaker and I am writing to you on behalf of the Tarentum Area Lion’s Club and the Community Library of Allegheny Valley. We would like to use Tarentum Park on the morning of Monday, June 30th at 10am for a combined “book walk.” The “Book Walk” would take approximately 1 hour to 1 hour and 15mins total (from start to finish.)This special story time event for children will premiere the library’s Story Stroll in Tarentum Park for the summer. The members of our club have partnered up with the CLAV to offer a special reading of the featured book. 
Just a little information for your committee (for those not familiar with a book walk)…a “Book Walk” is where children (ages 4-8 and their parents) are introduced to a selected or chosen book.  Then moving in small groups, they are told or read the story page by page, traveling from one storyteller to the next (from one end of the park to the other), until the entire book is completed. Once the book is completed, the children will receive a treat bag of goodies and a copy of the book that was read to them. 
Right now, here’s what we need from you; your permission for us to use the park on Monday, June 30 at 10 am. You may contact me by phone at (724) 954-2341 or through e-mail @jodyshumaker@hotmail.com. Thank you in advance for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

